
Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Safety Awareness Campaign, aimed at promoting a 

safer workplace for everyone. This initiative will kick off on [start date] and will run through 

[end date]. 

The campaign includes: 

• Interactive safety workshops 

• Weekly safety tips via email 

• Safety quizzes with prizes 

• Open forums for sharing safety concerns 

We encourage all employees to participate actively and contribute to a culture of safety. 

Together, we can make our workplace safer and more enjoyable for everyone. 

For any questions or suggestions regarding the campaign, please feel free to reach out to 

[Contact Person] at [Contact Email]. 

Thank you for your commitment to safety! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


